
PUBLIC NOTICE
COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT BLOCK GRANT

The City of Kenefick invites all citizens to a public hearing at 6:30 p.m. on June 23, 2025, at City Hall,  228 FM2797, Dayton, TX 77535 to review performance and obtain comments regarding its 2021 Texas CDBG Program Community Development Contract CDV21-0226. Disabled persons or those who require auxiliary aids or services who wish to attend this meeting should contact the City Secretary at 936-258-2130 at least two days before the meeting to make arrangements. 



